
 
 
 

 
Bentley Systems to Announce Second Quarter 2025 Results on August 6, 2025 

 
EXTON, PA. – July 9, 2025 – Bentley Systems, Incorporated (Nasdaq: BSY), the infrastructure 
engineering software company, will release its second quarter 2025 results before the market opens 
on Wednesday, August 6, 2025. Senior management will host a webcast to discuss the company’s 
results at 8:15 a.m. ET. The results press release and link to the webcast will be available prior to the 
start of the webcast on the company’s investor relations website at https://investors.bentley.com  
 
Webcast and Registration Information 
When: Wednesday, August 6, 2025, 8:15 a.m. ET  
Webcast: Registration link 
Replay and transcript: Available later that day via https://investors.bentley.com 
 
About Bentley Systems  
Around the world, infrastructure professionals rely on software from Bentley Systems to help them 
design, build, and operate better and more resilient infrastructure for transportation, water, energy, 
cities, and more. Founded in 1984 by engineers for engineers, Bentley is the partner of choice for 
engineering firms and owner-operators worldwide, with software that spans engineering disciplines, 
industry sectors, and all phases of the infrastructure lifecycle. Through our digital twin solutions, we 
help infrastructure professionals unlock the value of their data to transform project delivery and asset 
performance. 
 
For more information, contact: 
Investors: Eric Boyer, IR@bentley.com  
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